
March 18, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The 2021-22 school year is quickly coming to a close. Therefore, graduation
is just around the comer! Enclosed is a brochure that contains some

important information regarding your student’s graduation ceremony.

Ross S. Sterling graduation will be held on May 27, 2022, beginning at 7:00
p.m. in the Fertitta Center, which is located on the University of Houston
campus at 3422 Cullen Blvd, Houston, TX. This will be a ticketed event.

Each graduating senior will be provided with 10 tickets. Tickets are free of

charge. Tickets are not required for children 2 years or younger as long as
they do not occupy a seat. All tickets will be distributed at graduation
rehearsal the week of May 23.

Loved ones who are unable to attend the ceremony may watch the

graduation ceremony live via the web. Goose Creek CISD will have the live

video footage of the ceremony available at www.gccisd.net.

On the day of graduation, all graduating students will meet at Sterling High
School in the girl’s gym at a predetermined time for last minute information

and preparation. Each student will then be transported by bus to the Fertitta
Center. After the graduation ceremony, bus transportation will be provided
for graduates back to their home campus. Students who have notified the

school in advance may ride home with family members after the ceremony.

Also, in late April, your student will be provided with a packet of additional
information regarding graduation. The packet will contain information such

a map that denotes available parking lots near the Fertitta Center and

graduation photo information.

In the meantime, please read through the enclosed brochure. It will provide
you and your family with important information regarding this momentous
occasion.

Principal Ross S. Sterling


